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' Dates
on o your a 25/6/18—Yr3 Cycle event @ St Breock

26/6/18—Aspire Games Yr5

As promised, another very busy week!
26/6/18—Yr3 St Endellion trip
Monday saw our Year 6 children enjoying a World War 2 day as a

culmination of their history topic. Wonderful cosTumes great activ- 27/6/18—Cornwall School Games Sailing Event
ities and hopefully memories for life! That was 7

the start of the week! Year 6 girls also enjoyed a
day in Cotton Woods on Tuesday, team building and
generally getting messy! Then on Wednesday they
headed across the border to Torbay to enjoy 3
action packed days at Barton Hall! The PGL camp
offered them all sorts of activities from dry slope skiing to quad
biking! An amazing experience which topped off a great week for the
children. Once again, a huge thank you to the year 6 team who organ- _ : :
ised and supported the children on their residential trip. 11/7/18—Vr2 Recycling Centre Trip

28/6/18—Class 2 Beach trip

29/6/18—Cornwall School Games—Swimming

2/7/18—5/7/18—Yr6 Transition

6/7/18—Movie Night Fundraiser

In addition, Year 5 boys also went to Cotton Woods on Monday to 12/7/18—Cricket Festival

enjoy a Boys Active day. More team building activities and general
fun had by all!

On Thursday we hosted children from other schools in the cluster to Yr6 Leavers play and leavers BBQ (evening)
enjoy a sporting afternoon at the KS 1 multi skills festival. A huge
thank you to our year 5 children who helped organise and run the
afternoon.

18/7/18—Yr6 Leavers play and presentation (afternoon) &

20/7/18—Last Day of Term

23/7/18 & 24/7/18—School Closed Inset Day
Congratulations to Ruby, Liam, Connor and Henry who
participated in the West of England Band Championships.
St Minver Silver Band came a respectable 2nd in their
age group.

4/9/18—School Closed inset Day
5/9/18—First Day Autumn Term

All in all, another fun packed week! I wonder, what's
happening next week!?

bl We will be on week 2 of the
arve ous u Is I ers dinner menu next week.

A huge well done to our Year 1 and 2 representa- |0 : N | :
tives who took part in the last Multi-skills festival | |p 0 c |Ve 0 0 [IJ]IY I]
___of the school year.

The event, run by Mr Rickard and
he Year 5 children, saw St Minver

On Monday and Tues-
day this week, out Yr5
boys and Yr 6 girls en-

- from the cluster for an afternoon _ joyed trips to Cotton

of fun and games. Woods for the Boys
I Active and Our Girls
s o SRRy Can activity days.

Both groups enjoyed good
weather and thoroughly en-
joyed the days activities. A
huge thanks to Rossi and his
team for organising and co-
ordinating these days, the
children always thoroughly
enjoy them.




We are delighted to confirm
that the following children were
awarded Star of the Week to-
day!

X,

Class R: The whole class—Working so hard
and learning their lines for the class assembly

Class 1: Dylan Doney—Always being kind

Bertie Ely—A big improvement in the presen-
tation of his work

Class 2: Edie Sutherland, Esme Rigby & Blaise
Godfrey—Being such good role models

Class 3: Delilah Cresswell & Maggie Hall—
Using problem solving skills to independently
design a net for a clay tile package

Class 4: TIsaac Hagley & Dash Polson—Brilliant
design work

Class 5: The whole class—Great enthusiasm
and organisation to help create a fantastic
inter-school multi-skills event for KS1

Class 6: No stars as they are at Barton Hall

St Minver School

NEXREal!

We are pleased to confirm that the
teachers for next year are as follows:

Year R—Mrs Warren & Mrs Cowles
Year 1—Mrs Cray & Mrs Cudmore
Year 2—Mrs Lane & Mrs Cudmore
Year 3—Mrs Gregson

Year 4—Mr Gill & Mrs Hewitt

Year 5—Mrs Maynard & Mrs Rodwell
Year 6—Mr Baines

FUR tmest

Phew, we made it, the last KS2 residential of the school
year! This week saw Yré go off to Torbay for a full on, ac-
tion packed adventure at PGL.

Armed with multiple changes of clothes and a huge buzz of
excitement, they travelled on Wednesday morning to sunny
Torbay to start their adventure.

The whole class have been
utterly amazing, repre-
senting the school impec-
cably and working so well
as a feam.

'L As always thanks fo all of
. the adults who supported
this trip, so the
children could get
the most from the
brilliant experi-
ence.




